JLab Severe Weather Decision-Making Process and Contacts

Hurricane/Tropical Storm & “Nor’easter-Type Storms
(Decisions outside of normal business hours)

National Weather Service forecast for Lab Director (or alternate) confers with DCS

next business day includes high wind »| members, makes decision on Lab status:

or flood advisories for Newport News. normal operations, delayed opening, closing.
By 5:00 am: JLab Weather Advisor (or Lab Director confers with TJISO Manager on

alternate) evaluates actual & forecasted closing plans.

conditions; contacts Facility Manager (or

alternate) with

* most-recent data on predicted weather and, « Lab Director or Facility Manager (or

* when applicable, conditions along the storm's alternates) contacts Public Affairs Manager
approach path. (or alternate) to initiate staff notification
procedures:
 Lab Info-Line
Facility Manager (or alternate) contacts Lab » Webpage banner
Director (or alternate) and advises on « All-staff e-mail (using pre-authored text)

conditions at JLab and within 20-mile radius. . Text pagers

A 4
Notification to Lab staff:

« Information about closing or
delayed opening today

» Where to find info on
delayed opening or closing

» Most probable status for Lab

Yes for tomorrow (when
applicable)

» Time-charging for delayed

opening or closure

Do forecasted
conditions
appear likely to
affect next day’s
opening?

Is there a potential
for unsafe driving
conditions for staff*
or disruption to Lab
operations?

Do conditions
(current and
forecasted), time-of-
day, etc. warrant
delayed opening or
closing?

Yes

No

No

Yes

Maintain vigilance for
changes in predicted/actual —
weather conditions

Initiate severe-weather process
for normal work hours

*Factor in local conditions within 20-mile radius of JLab.



